Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Plagens, Leann <Leann.Plagens@cci.com>
Sent: Thursday, December 17, 2020 1:29 PM
To: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Cc: Burmaster, Brad; Stegeman, Tyler
Subject: [EXT] FW: San Juan Post-Closing Items

See email below, where Josh Tuttle (former CCl San Juan ESH specialist) confirmed OC website showed transfer of AGI
and ownership change was approved (noted 5/9/14).

From: Tuttle, Joshua S

Sent: Friday, May 09, 2014 1:29 PM

To: Beverick, Tim; Plagens, Leann; Jane K. Murphy (jkmurphy@jonesday.com); Westcott, Todd W

Cc: Johnson, Rob; Gaunt, William; Burmaster, Brad; Boudreaux, Allison; Alexandra L Wilde (awilde@jonesday.com)
Subject: RE: San Juan Post-Closing Items

All,

The OCD permitting website indicates that the Acid Gas Injection well permit transfer and ownership change was
approved today.

Thanks,

Josh
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